
JUNE NEWSFLASH 

School is Closed Friday May 27 and Monday May 30    Happy Memorial Day! 

ARTS at GARS will be Wednesday June 1st    PTA Mtg. also beginning at 6:30pm at 

our Paulsboro Campus Gym 

GARS Walk A Thon will be Friday June 3rd  It is an early dismissal day and all 

students in grades K to 8 should report directly to the Paulsboro Campus.  Pre 

School will have their little walk a thon/fun days on Thurs. and Fri. 

8th Grade Graduation will be Wednesday June 8th.  Mass at 8:30am at St. 

Michaels Church in Gibbstown and Graduation Ceremony at St. Johns Church in 

Paulsboro at 7:00pm.  Small reception for the graduates and their families will be 

held in the Paulsboro Gym immediately following the ceremony. 

June 10th will be moving up day for grades K to 7.  Students in these grades will 

visit their class for the next school year (16-17).  This will begin at 8:30am.             

Grade 3 students should report directly to the Paulsboro Campus to visit grade 4 

first thing in the morning.  Grade 3 will be bussed to Gibbstown after their visit. 

Pre School Moving Up For Miss Chris’ 4 year old class and Ms. Colleen’s class is 

Monday June 13th at St. Michael’s Church, 9:00am. Reception in Convent Basement. 

Pre School Moving Up for Miss. Chris’ 3 year old class will be Tuesday June 14th at 

9:00am in the classroom.  Reception in Classroom. 

Kindergarten Moving Up will be Wednesday June 15th at St. Michael’s Church, 

10:00am.  A small reception will be held in the Convent Basement. 

GARS Field Day for grades 1 to 7 will be Thursday June 16th at the Paulsboro 

Campus Gym.  This will be an Early Dismissal Day for all students.  Mrs. Gibison will 

let the students know what they are to wear.  

Last Day for students in grades 1 to 7 will be Friday June 17th.  Mass at 8:30am 

and dismissal at 10:00am.  There will be NO After Care that day.  All students 

report to the Gibbstown Campus for the day. 

PLEASE NOTE – All Tuition, before/after care, library fees, and any other debt 

due GARS must be paid in full for students to receive awards and report cards. 

 

 


